
May 6th, 1932.

Major General A. H. Bell, C.M.c 
Department of National Defence. 
Ottawa .

P.S.0.,* *

My dear General,

Let me thank you very sincerely 

in which you inform me tîntfor your letter of the 5th, 

the perpetuation of the l48thcBattnlion, C. 

the McGill University Contingent, 

final approval by the Headquarters

?. ?. by

C.O.T.C has received* »

authorities, and that
such approval will be 

shortly.

by all concerned.

promulgated In Orders to be is ate d 

This information will be greatly appreciated

With all good wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal
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